
MTNL EXECUTIVES’ ASSOCIATION 

CENTRAL HEAD QUARTERS, NEW DELHI 
[Affiliated to National Confederation of Officers’ Association of Central Govt. PSUs (NCOA)]  

 
 
 
Ref. No.                                Date:  10.05.2011 

 
To, 

 The Dir. (HR) 

  MTNL, CO, 

  New Delhi. 

 

Subject: - Forwarding of application of Civil Engineers on deputation to Delhi Metro. 

 

Respected Sir, 

  

Your kind attention is invited to the fact that Delhi Metro has advertised large number 

of Civil Engineers posts on deputation basis for its 3rd phase. Copies of advertisement are 

attached to the letter (email) for ready reference. It is learnt that Delhi Unit of MTNL is not 

forwarding applications of its employees unreasonably. 

 

Since we are having a large pool of civil engineers stagnating and striving for their 

promotion in MTNL while building functions are shrinking in MTNL, we must consider 

forwarding the applications of MTNL Civil Engineers at top priority and may recommend to 

Delhi Metro for their selection en-mass. It will save MTNL at least 10 lakh per person per year. 

 

If our civil engineers are selected in Delhi Metro, they will be trained not only in the 

latest technology but also learn the time and construction management skills cultured by 

Delhi Metro. It will certainly enhance the capabilities of individuals and MTNL both and would 

further help MTNL acquire external projects to earn revenue. 

  

In view of above, it is requested that these advt. may be forwarded to Delhi Unit and 

put on website so that all those who wish to apply may do so. 

 

 Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Encl. Copy of 2 Delhi Metro notices 

 

(V. K. Tomar) 

 Gen. Secretary,  

MEA , CHQ, New Delhi. 
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